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THANK YOU LETTER

Kindly to: DOMESTIC AND FOREIGN PARTNERS

NATIONWIDE CUSTOMERS

On 1st Sep 2016, DHG Pharma held the 42nd Anniversaryof the company establishment
and breakingPiggy Bank for poor patients. During that way, together with the unity, the
efforts of all staff in production and business activities made DHG Pharma becomeone
of the well-known brands in Vietnam. There is also the consensus, teamwork in
communityactivities with the typical journey alongside the poor patients through "piggy
feeding"activity.
This year, thanks for the contribution of Customers, Investors, Partners and Donors
domestic and foreign, the total amount that DHG Pharma's Fund to Support Poor
Patients received 1,920,000,000VND, in which, your contribution is 272,545,000VND
(attached List)

From this funding, DHG Pharma has allocated 600 million awarded 2 Associations of
Sponsoringfor Poor Patients of Can Tho City and HauGiang Province.On behalf of the
Associationof Sponsoring for Poor Patients of DHG Pharma,we would like to send our
heartfelt and deepest thanks, thank you for your concerns, sharing and accompany
DHGPharmain all activities.
From 2016 and the following years, DHG Pharma aims to build corporate image to
become the human symbol contributing to the society, enhance the quality of life.
Therefore, we hope you join hands with DHG Pharma continuously widen the
meaningfulwork and contribute for a healthierand better life.
We wish you health, happinessand success.
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